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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
                                 
 

   
 
 

                                 
1 
No school – staff 
planning day 

                                 3 
No school – staff 
development day 

Day 2                      4              
            
 

Day 3                       5 Day 4                      6 
 
 
 

Day 5                  7       

Day 1                     10 
 
 
Spelling test u2 w4 

Day 2                    11 
 

Day 3                    12 
Report cards go 
home! 

Day 4                    13 
 

Day 5                    14 
 
 

Day 1                     17 
 
 

Day 2                    18 
Spelling test u2w5 
 

Day 3                     19 
 

Day 4                    20 
 

  Day 5                  21              
Last day of school 
before winter break 

No school Dec. 24-
Jan 1 

    
 

Digital Day Day 1 Day 2 Day 3 Day 4 Day 5 
4BQ Media and Phy. 

Ed.  
Music, Core Art Explorations Music and Phy. 

Ed.  
 

Reading:  
 We’ll finish up Unit 2 before the 
winter break. We have been working 
on the research process, evaluating 
sources, and collecting notes. We will 
be writing our explanatory essay next.   
We will continue to work on noticing 
text structure (how the writer 
organizes their information) in our 
small group.  
Word work and fluency homework 
comes home in the Wednesday 
folders, and is due the following 
Wednesday. You can download 
copies of that on Mrs. Quist’s 
classroom page (go to the Morris Bye 
homepage, click on academics, and 
then find 4th grade).  

Math: 
Fourth grade will continue learning 
fractions and decimals, and then 
begin studying computation and 
estimation with large numbers.  
Please keep working at home on 
basic facts practice! Knowing the 
multiplication facts well will help 
with our higher-level number work.  
*Math homework comes home each 
Wednesday and is due the following 
Wednesday.  

Winter Weather: 
It’s been chilly this fall, and some 
students are missing warm jackets, 
hats, and mittens. Please make sure 
your child is dressed appropriately to 
be outside in cold weather. Students 
must have boots and snow pants if 
there is snow on the ground.  

Science: 
As we begin a new trimester, we will 
be moving on to new subjects in 
science. We will begin learning about 
electricity and magnets this month.  

Mark Your Calendar:  
Friday, Nov. 30 – NO SCHOOL 
Monday, Dec. 4 – NO SCHOOL; 
staff development day 
Friday, Dec. 21 – Winter break class 
parties. More information will be 
coming home soon! 
 
School resumes on Wed., Jan. 2. 
  

 
Morris Bye Elementary 

Growing Learners, Building Leaders! 
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